
From: minal oza
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Re: Midway Cafe & Grill - alcohol dispensing system
Date: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:58:25 PM

Hi, 

Thank you for your email
   Based on guest discussion along with experienced operators we decided  At the present time
we put on hold that dispensing system. But we still send you pictures to just riview. 

Thank you 
Minal oza
701-770-3649

On Mon, Feb 5, 2024 at 10:30 AM *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-
Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hi Minal and Rakesh,

 

During last week’s license hearing when Hearing Officer Vang recommended approval of
your license application, you mentioned you would send photos of your automated alcohol
dispensing system. Could you still send those, please, so we can add them to the record?

 

Thanks,

 

Greg Weiner

Executive Assistant – License Hearings

Saint Paul City Council

Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us

651-266-8512

He/him/his

 

mailto:mrmrsoza@gmail.com
mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us

